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Belmont North Mini Fete 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Year 6 Mini-Fete will be held on Wednesday 11" December 2019, in the Cola and Oval area. The fete will be
commencing at 1:20pm and finishing up at 2:45pm.

The children are invited to wear mufti clothes on this day and are encouraged to give a gold coin donation to support this
fundraising event. The money raised will be used to purchase the Year 6 gift. It promises to be a fun afternoon for alll

The Year 6 students and teachers have been busy organising activities and purchasing goods for the day. Year 6 students
have also been creating their own original products and activities, which they will be running and selling to students at the
mini-fete.

Costing of activities: Students will need o purchase a PRE-PAID CARD (at the front office) if they wish to participate
in the mini-fete activities. Pre-paid cards will be held at the office and handed to the students on the day.

Each card will be worth a certain amount of stamps and when students visit a store their card will be stamped. There are
THREE cards available for purchase (of different value) that students can choose from:

CARD 1: $2.00 = 4 stamps | CARD 2: $5.00 = 10 stamps | CARD 3: $10.00 = 20 stamps

Year 6 Mini fete Stalls will include:

Stall Number of Stamps required
Nerf Gun Archery 1 Stamp

Fun Fortune-telling 1 Stamp

Face Painting & Beauty Salon 1 Stamp

Dare to Dip 1 Stamp

Haunted House 2 Stamps

Sponge Throw 2 Stamps

Spider Drinks 2 Stamps

Please ensure that your child's teacher is aware of any allergies that your child may have, and that your child
clearly understands what food and drinks they are permitted to have. If there is an activity that you do not
want your child to participate in, please inform their classroom teacher.

Look out for our creative advertisements around the schooll We look forward to seeing all of our students and
teachers enjoying themselves at the fete.



